
 
 

Dear Couples League Members, 

 

Welcome to the 2018 golf season at Oneka Ridge!   

 

League play will start on Friday April 13th and run until Friday September 7th.  Friday 

Tee times are between 3:28- 6:32 p.m.  This year we will be using an online tee time set 

up.  This will really help with the pace of play, the ability to pair up and meet new couples 

if your normal group is not available that week.  We will go over how this will all be done 

at the opening meeting! 

 

The league fee will be $100.00 this year, which will go towards weekly prizes, and 

appetizers for social events. The daily green fee will be $19.00 to walk and $28.00 to ride 

for 9 holes per person.  

 

After each event, we will post the winners of the event on the bulletin board and online at 

www.onekaridgegc.com. You will be able to check your credit balance in the Pro Shop.  

 

The couples opening meeting will be on Friday April 6th, at 5:00 p.m.  Appetizers and 

cocktails will be served.  We do have a limited amount of openings but, please feel free to 

bring friends who are interested in joining the league. 

 

Please fill out the attached form and mail it along with your payment. 

If you have questions or concerns feel free to contact us via email or phone. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the opening meeting! 

 

Jon Hatcher         

Head Golf Professional    

Jonhatcher@onekaridgegc.com   
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